N

Cancellation of Tender Reference No. lITK/BSBE/SP/NC-01

We hereby cancel the tender for biosafety cabinet with reference no. ITK/BSBE/SP/NC-01
which was accepting bids from August 03, 2023 because of an unforeseen technical error.
We might reopen the bid in the future.

Thanks,
l Dr. Sai Pra di
Dept of BSBE.



